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ECO REFILLS 

FPS Eco Refill Shop are excited to announce 

that we will be reopening on Friday 11th 

Oct. We will be selling a variety of hand 

soaps, shampoo, conditioner, laundry 

detergent and washing up liquid. You can 

now bring ANY container to be refilled and we will also be selling 

prefilled bottles. £1 for 100ml of any product. Cash only for now 

but we are looking into card payments in the future. You can 

find us after school outside the hall.  
 

STUDY BUGS 

As a school we use Study Bugs for absence reporting.  Please do 

not email/call to report illness.  You can download the free app 

here - https://studybugs.com/about/parents  

Some of the benefits are set out below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 
WALK TO SCHOOL  

LEADERBOARD 

1st -  Oak Tree 

2nd -  Apple Tree 

3rd   -  Birch Tree 

 

CLASS CERTIFICATES  

Well done to all of the children 

who received an award from 

their teacher this week!   

 

              
       POLITE AWARD 

Orlagh from Maple Tree 

 

 

 

                
 

 

 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents


 

 
 

PINS 

You will be hearing a bit about the 

Partnerships for Inclusion of 

Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS for short) 

over the next year.  We are very 

pleased to be part of this pilot scheme 

and excited about the training and support this will give us.  

A big thank you to those parents able to make the meeting this 

week to share their views on what we offer our pupils around this 

topic. 

We have already managed to book in some staff training and 

think this project will offer us many opportunities to improve our 

practice and provision. 

 

We are looking forward to our 

first round of parent lunch 

visits.  Birch and Apple Tree 

parents will be able to visit the 

week beginning 14th October.  

If you would like to join your 

child for lunch, please add your name to the date you can do 

on Tapestry.  Please note, once you have eaten and your child 

has gone out to play you would then need to sign out.  We will 

put a sign out sheet in the hall to make this easier for you. 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please get in contact with us if you have any questions or queries 

that can’t be addressed through Tapestry.  For general questions 

use the admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk .  Any SEN enquiries 

should be sent to senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk . For anything 

confidential please email directly to the head using the 

head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk  

 

 

s and all the staff  

 

  

 SCHOOL SHOES 

  

We would like to change our uniform slightly to allow children to wear smart 

all black leather trainers as an alternative to traditional school shoes.  This 

could then also be used for PE days.  We hope this might make it easier and 

more affordable for parents. 
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ATTENDANCE  
  

 

This week Bruno will be going to  

Cherry Tree - well done! Their 

attendance was 100%!! 

Weekly average for attendance 

this week was 95.8%.    

******************************* 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:- 

Oct  14th-17th: Parent Lunches  

for Birch and Apple 

Oct 14, 15, 16, 17 – Apple and 

Birch Tree Parent Lunches 

Oct 16th: Parent Rep Meeting 9am 

Oct 21st: Parent Drop In 3.15pm 

Oct 24th Halloween Disco – see 

PTFA Flyer for more details 

Oct 25th: Non-Pupil Day 

Oct 28th to Nov 1st: Half Term 

 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 

Felsted Primary School  
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